YMCA of Greater Charlotte Solicitation to Senior Staff, Executive Directors, Metro and Branch Boards (sent week of 3/16)


The past weeks have been like no other for our YMCA. We have been challenged to manage the extraordinary impact on our business and our ability to serve our community. We are tasked with making decisions that were at one time unthinkable. And we are all facing unprecedented uncertainty.

Yet, despite the challenges, stories of hope and resilience already emerge. 

Team members have rallied to take care of each other and our members; donors are stepping up in a big way; and our Y is flexing to offer access to childcare for families of emergency service providers and healthcare personnel.

As a Y family, this is who we are - we work to stand up for those we care about when our community needs us most. Today that means supporting our 4000 Y team members who are most deeply impacted by the suspension of our branch and camp operations.  

Over the past 24 hours, we have secured nearly $500,000 in gifts from some of our Y's most loyal friends, donors and senior staff to jumpstart our newly formed YMCA Emergency Staff Relief Fund. During this time of unparalleled need, contributions to the fund will provide our furloughed team members with access to financial resources designated to support immediate and essential needs, primarily housing, medical and transportation.  While we are finalizing the parameters of how to best dispense funding, we are humbled by the incredible outpouring of care and generosity. 

We gratefully ask you to please consider giving through our website and choosing "Emergency Staff Relief Fund" from the "Gift Supports" dropdown menu. Or you may mail a check to:

YMCA of Greater Charlotte
Attn: Emergency Staff Relief Fund
400 East Morehead
Charlotte, NC 28202



